This photo was taken at Potter’s Marsh on July 17, 2010 by Shala Kerrigan.
Potter’s Marsh is an accidentally created wetlands just outside Anchorage, Alaska that has become a popular
wildlife and bird viewing area. There is a boardwalk built up on 2 sides of the marsh so people can view animals in
their habitat without interfering.
The box template is also one of mine. You can find more of my photos and printable boxes at
http://www.donteatthepaste.com Don’t Eat the Paste.

Photo was taken using a Fujifilm HS10 camera.


http://www.donteatthepaste.com







